
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Marc Laredo <Iaredofamily@rcn.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 8:05 PM 
To: Linda M. Finucane 
Subject: FW: Special Permit, Atrium 

-----Original Message----­
From: Martin Alpert [mailto:malpert140@verizon.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 4:43 PM 
To: mlaredo@newtonma.gov 
Subject: Special Permit, Atrium 

Hi Marc, ( live at 280 Boylston with 150 units, mostly seniors. Please do your best to make sure there is no danger to us 
from any proposed medical facility. 

Martin Alpert 
When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is public 
record and therefore cannot be kept confidential. 
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